
 
 
  
Daniel Cantu  
Senior Associate General Counsel 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

January 25, 2024 
 
Vanessa Countryman 
Secretary 
Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20549-0609 

 
Re: SR-Phlx-2023-57 Withdrawal  

Dear Ms. Countryman: 
 

Nasdaq PHLX LLC intends to withdraw SR-Phlx-2023-57.   

Sincerely,  
 
/s/ 
 
Daniel Cantu  
Senior Associate General Counsel  


